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The Undergraduate Council approved and recommended to the Senate the 

following new programs during academic 2012-2013 school year: 

1. Liberal Studies program change, to eliminate the interdisciplinary requirement. 

2. A new B.A. in Computer Information Technology.  

The Undergraduate Council also approved and recommended to the Senate the 

following changes to existing programs: 

(1) Proposal for French & Francophone studies to allow inclusion of Intermediate 

French I in the FFSP minor;  

(2) Proposal for French & Francophone studies to allow inclusion of Intermediate 

French II in the FFSP major. 

The following programs are still under review with the Undergraduate Council: 

(1) Honors program in Business 

(2) BM in music sound engineering 

Other business: 

Pending charges include the review of program proposal forms. This review has 

started, utilizing the Bb shell that was established for UG council business.   

Sincerely, 

Sue Mankiw and Ge Zhang, Undergraduate Council chairs 

Council Members: Michele Baer, Gennifer Furst, Sue Mankiw, Diana Peck, Karen 

Phillips, Yvonne Roux, Deborah Sheffield, Kenneth Wolf, Ge Zhang 

 


